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 To all Odd Fellow Lodges of Maine                                       March 25
th

 2013 

 

Ref; Lodge & Community Promotional Fund, 

 

Dear Members; 

Please be advised of a new program structured to support you in your community events. That’s 

right your Grand Lodge is doing something for your, our Lodges. 

Please read over the included program sheet along with the application, get some feedback from 

your Membership and put together an event that fits into the guidelines in promoting our Order 

and your Lodge. 

It’s almost endless the opportunities available, we can assist in the expenses without your Lodge 

having to match the funds.  

Food for an event, advertising of that event, supplies & gifts, printing & signs or whatever. 

Our Lodges make us who we are, with you there is no Grand Lodge, so we’ll spend some money 

now in hopes of having a stronger and more active Membership. 

 

Yours in FLT,     

G.S. S. Kenneth Grant       
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